The Seymour Board of Alderman met for a public hearing at 5:30 pm on Thursday,
June 25, 2015 at Seymour City Hall Board of Alderman Room, 123 West Market
Street.

Meeting called to order by Mayor Dale Bailey.
Roll call: Grady Bennett, Charlie Ivy, Jim Ashley, Absent: Dean Rowe.

Attendance: City Administrator Sam Burt, City Attorney Dani Padgett, City Clerk
Leslie Houk, Police Chief Ron Wright, Fire Chief Shawn Crump.

The purpose for this public hearing is to discuss the proposed budget for fiscal year
2015-2016.

Mayor Bailey asked if there were any questions, comments or concerns. There
was no discussion or comments.

A motion was made by Ashley/Bennett to adjourn. Ayes: All. Nays: None.
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